
July 2014 Minutes 
 

The meeting was opened at 7:05 p.m. 
 
 
Club Treasure, Ken Kayser reported an operating balance of O.B. of $5,766.00……in addition to 

the $5,000.00 we have in the “future fund.” 

 
Membership stands at 102 members. 

  
OLD BUSINESS 
 

- Ken and Ginny’s Wedding down at the field…….July 26th…….asked to shut down the 

field for a couple of hours from approximately 4:00 to 6:30. 

- 2015 Wardbird dates were reportedly now in flux, due to Top Gun event moving 

around. 

- Tommy Cheek gave an update on the Veterans Day Fly-In, saying that he asked his 

employer for $4,000.00 to support the event.  He read his first draft of the mission 

statement and asked for someone to help him better formalize the wording. 

- Chris Mulcahy reported that all things are going very well for the DragonFly event, but 

did ask that he might need some help with parking and final weed eating around the 

field.  It was agreed for people to gather down at the field around 6:00 on the 9th to 

help tidy things up. 

- Butch Fortin reported that 1/3 of the tables were already sold out. 

  

NEW BUSINESS 

- The club offered to pay Ken Blackford half the cost ($105.00) of the new refrigerator in 
the Heli Deli, as a wedding gift from the club. 

- Butch Fortin reported acquiring (2) glow powered trainers that are owned by the club. 
- Tim King spoke to the FAA’s new Interpretation of the Special Rule and asked that 

everyone……please……respond in an intelligent manner by the deadline given on the 
AMA website, and expressed the importance of this issue. 

 
 
Michael Holbrook netted $39.00 in the 50/50 raffle. 
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